
MINUTES FROM SEPTEMBER 15th CRIME WATCH MEETING 
  
Lt Barnhill was present and reported that there were 3 incidents since our last meeting.  

 8/19 on Judith, a home broken into and $ 17,000 in belongings stolen. Found at Pawn 
shop, suspect incarcerated. 

 9/2: Attempted murder on Braly Dr. Victim uncooperative. 

 9/6: Dootsie Ct. vandalism. Vehicle keyed. 
Detective Barnhill reminded the members that they can call for a residence watch while away. 
Contact Lt. Barnhill at 843-832-0300 or email @jbarnhill@dorchestercounty.net . 
  
Treasurer’s Report: $495. 
  
President’s Report: Rita reported observing a pickup truck with a trailer trimming trees on 
Terry and Greenhurst Ave. They may have been a cleanup crew connected with the house on 
corner which recently was up for sale. She also noted an 18 wheeler parked on Carmen, 
blocking the road.  
  
Webmaster’s Report: 2 cars with no plates parked on Carmen near the Blackwell end. One 
was moved into the driveway and the other is off the street. Neither have tags. 
The situation with Carrington Chase was discussed. This new development is in Charleston Co. 
as part of Lakes of Summerville, but they want to cross over the little creek on Greenhurst at 
Bailey to provide a second exit for the new development and install a traffic light at Miles Rd. 
Most of us felt Miles Rd. is already stressed with traffic from the school and none of these 
streets need more traffic. Nick has already contacted David Chinnis for more information. 
  
Secretary’s Report: The center has been decorated for Fall and Halloween decorations will be 
up after 2 flags were flown to commemorate 9-11. 
  
Old Business 

 The Webmaster stated he has a copy of the covenants and will forward them to the 
Secretary to follow up on.  

 Mr. Hodge noted that there are no sidewalks for children who may need to walk to the 
new school. 

  
New Business: The Greenhurst Ave. area needs a new Sheriff’s sign. 
  
Members were reminded that the next meeting is OCT.20th @7PM 
 


